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P E O R I A PEORIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 2013

September 1, 2015

The Honorable James E. Ardis ili
Local Liquor Commissioner
City of Peoria, lifinois

RE: Temporary Liquor License Application
St. Vincent De Paul Roman School and Parish
6001 N. University St.
Class H (outdoor event)

Dear Mr. Ardis,

Enclosed is an application from St. Vincent De Paul Roman Catholic Congregation, 6001 N. University St.

ra Class F temporary liquor license. This license will be used on Friday, September 18, 2015, between
the hours of 5:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. St. Vincent De Paul is hosting a tailgate party as a fundraiser.
The proceeds will benefit the parish and St. Vincent school. Security will be provided by volunteers.

Officer Scott Jordan completed a background investigation on the officers listed in the application. Father
James Pallardy is the president of the organization and Mr. Thomas Diuski is the secretary. Father
Pallardy is the event chairman. Nothing was found that would prohibit the approval of this request.

The Peoria Police Department has no ohiactinne tg the approval of this temparary license.
Sincerely,

Jerry E. Mitchell

Chief of Police

JEM/sj

cc. Deputy Liquor Commissioner
City Clerk
Corporation Counseil

600 S. W. Adams Street
Peoria, IL 61602-1592
ona 309.494.8300










